
Hello, Derby Residents, 

Here is your weekly update for 09-27-2024. 

1. Tonight’s Friday night free concert on the Derby Green will 
feature Larry Ayce and Doreen Country Music Band. We 
hope to see you tonight from 6:30 to 8:30 pm.  The final 
concert will take place next Friday October 4, 2024 from 
6:30 to 8:30 pm on the Derby Green featuring the Valley’s 
own classic rock and roll band “Old School.” 
 

2.  A reminder that the Water Pollution Control Authority 
bills are due by Tuesday October 1, 2024 to avoid interest 
charges. There is no increase in WPCA rates this year. You 
can view & pay your bill online at www.derbyct.gov . 

 

3. October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month. The City of 
Derby urges all women aged 40 or older to make sure you 
schedule your mammogram. We want you to see your 
children’s children. For more information call 203-732-
7233. 
 

4. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or 
City of Derby CT on Facebook. 
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